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Dear Parents/Carers,

Well, what a start to the year we've had! Before
we look forward, we'd just like to say a huge
thank you for the support you've given to enable
the children to access online learning. We are
extremely proud of what they have achieved.
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e wb A ' iy P half term: Mountains, Volcanoes and Earthquakes.
We look forward to seeing the wonderful work
that the children will produce.

Don’'t forget, there is also a range of online
platforms to support learning- TTRockstars, Spelling
Shed, Mathletics and Duolingo.

Mrs Richardson, Mr Dalby, Miss Gorrod and Miss
Sherrell

THINGS TO REMEMBER
e Log onto our morning
registration each day. 8:50 for
3A and 9am for 3B.
You can continue to take AR
quizzes at home - keep those
minutes up!
e [f you need anything, please
don’t hesitate to email:
frichardson@atlantic-aspirations.org
sdalby@atlantic-aspirations.org
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